
PRACTICE NEWS 
 

The Practice has experienced some challenging times during the last 9 months with a shortage of 

doctors.  The Partners are pleased to announce that over the next few months you will be seeing 

both some familiar faces return and some new faces arrive at Acle and Reedham. 

 

Dr Robert Fleetcroft officially joins the practice team as a salaried GP working 3 sessions per week. 

Dr Fleetcroft is a very experienced GP who has also worked at the University Of East Anglia Medical 

School as a Clinical Lecturer and Research Fellow. He will be involved with teaching medical students 

later in the year. 

 

Dr Julia Chandler returns from maternity leave on the 20th June 2016 and will be working 6 sessions 

per week over three days, Monday, Wednesday and Fridays.  Dr Chandler will continue to specialise 

in sexual health/family planning services and will also be working with the medical students. 

 

Sherine Robinson is an experienced Nurse Practitioner. She joined the team on the 31st May 2016 

and will be working full time, Monday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday alongside Lorraine O’Brien.  

 

We would like to thank you for your patience during what can only be described as some very 

challenging times. We are sure you will join the Partnership in wishing our new and returning 

clinicians a warm welcome to Acle & Reedham Surgeries. 

 

 

 

 


